Trip Report

Class IX

Jim Corbett National Park and Nainital

The school trip to Corbett and Nainital from February 26th to 29th, 2024, was a delightful experience for everyone involved. With 28 students from class 9 accompanied by 4 teachers, the group stayed at La Perle River Resort in Dikuli. Activities included a thrilling jungle safari, adventurous river crossing, and enjoyable DJ and bonfire sessions. In Nainital, the group embarked on a trek to the snow view point, visited the serene Naina Devi temple, and explored the vibrant Mall Road for shopping. It's fantastic to hear that both students and parents were happy with the trip!

Glimpses of the Trip













Feedback from Parents:

Good morning, sir

The trip was really wonderful. Thank you so much for taking good care of our children. Devanshi hasn't stopped talking about the trip. She will cherish these memories whole life.

Parents of Devanshi Singh 9A

Good morning Sir,

I would like to thank you for all your tremendous efforts and hard work in making the Nainital trip a success. The trip was perfect with excellent organization!!

With your assurance and positive vibes we felt comfortable sending our child. Thank you

Parent of Jayshree Dalai 9E

The trip was well-organized, and everything went smoothly. The transportation and accommodations were great. My ward felt safe throughout the trip.

The teachers did a fantastic job ensuring the safety and providing supervision. The activities were well-planned and helped children learn and explore new things.

The communication before, during, and after the trip was excellent. We received all the necessary information and updates on time.

Shweta Rao mother of Tejas Rao 9B

It was a wonderful experience to have this type of trip with friends to make Good memories And knowledge about Jim Corbett National park.

Parent of Kashchit Dev

Good Morning Sir

I would like to thank you for organising such trip for my child. He enjoyed it and it was refreshing for him after exams.

Mamta Chauhan mother of Kushagra Chauhan

Good morning,

I would like to thank our school to organise this trip. Everything was well organised. The resort and it's facilities were damm good. My ward as well as every child who went to this trip enjoyed very well. As looking forward, I will definitely send my ward to the upcoming school trip.

Parents of Raj Sharma

All activities are organized in well mannered & we can also plan to send next year to our second children on behalf of your responsibility.

Our child saw new things first i.e wild animals, hills & mountain

Parent of Khanak Yadav

The trip was planned very well. Everything went absolutely according to the schedule. You kept us informed all the time so that no worries on our end. Our folks really enjoyed a lot as seen from the pictures you continuously posted on this group. Hope to organise such fun filled and informative trips in the future.

Kapil Dev Father of Kashchit Dev

Warm greetings!!

I would like to share the feedback as a parent for the recently organised trip to Jim Corbett, Nainital for class IX.

First of all, my heartfelt thanks for making such a trip possible. The organisation, the effectiveness, the planning and top of it, the teachers accompanying the students were just perfect. I was a bit worried as my daughter, Aishwari Bhardwaj went for such a trip for the first time from school. But the teachers accompanying the students Mr. Satish, Ms Veenu Gandhi, Ms. Varsha & Mr. Sunil made them feel so comfortable although being so far from home. Especially Satish Sir kept us informing about all the activities being conducted throughout the trip through pics & messages to ensure the safety of our wards. The hotel, the food that was served, the safari experience, and the rest of the places they went to were absolutely outstanding. Despite all the doubts & apprehensions, I had before sending her for the trip, I had no regrets when she returned.

I am profoundly grateful for endowing my child with such an awesome experience. She was infact full of praises & appreciation for the whole experience & teachers as well.

It was indeed well executed

Looking forward to more enthusiastic & exciting trips like this Regards

Mother of Aishwari Bhardwaj IX E

The trip went really well.... Lots of picture and experience all the students have gained. This group was used in best possible way by the teachers....

All the things have been taken care by teachers very professionally and at the same time make children enjoy every moment of the trip.

I would like to send my child next year also.

Thank you

Father of Ananya Gupta 9 E